Paid Tutor Policy

The Library permits tutoring on the premises in accordance with this policy.

Tutoring is permitted only at the tables by the adult fiction and non-fiction section.
Tutoring is not permitted in the rest of the building.
Space cannot be reserved, and Library patrons may not be asked to change their

location to accommodate a tutoring session.

Library phones may not be used to discuss or schedule sessions.

Tutors working with students at the end of the day are required to end their
tutoring sessions fifteen minutes before closing time.

The Library reserves the right to limit or stop tutoring activities at any time and without
advance notice.

Revised Sept 20, 2023



